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	Dear Parents,
   It’s hard to believe that our school year is coming to an end soon! I want you to know that I am very proud of each and every one of my students and the progress they have made this year. It’s always bitter sweet to see my fourth graders getting ready for fifth grade. We are doing a lot of testing during the month of May. The first part of May is our M-Step and the last part is NWEA. I am scheduling testing for Tuesdays and Thursdays. It will only be an hour on those days. I like to stretch things out so the students don’t get burned out. I encourage them to try their best and take their time. I know they will do great! Please make sure they are rest and ready to go on those days.
   We will be going to a conservancy on Tuesday May 8, permission slips will come home next week. It is a morning field trip. We will also be going to the Fettig Farm on Friday June 1st. More information will be coming home for both of those field trips.
   The weather is changing and students are starting to dress like its summer. Please make sure they have the appropriate items to go outside for recess each day. Students are not allowed to stay inside because they are not dressed appropriately.
   We are getting back into our normal routine. Spelling is coming home today. Students will also have their normal morning work and language lesson. They are given time each morning to do their morning work. They should not have that for homework. Fourth grade math students are given at least 30 minutes to work on their math homework. This is a time for them to ask for help or use the tools in the classroom to complete a problem. They may have a few to finish but it should be close to done in class. Please look over their work and have them double check as well. We continue to work on our organizational skills and taking responsibility for our own work. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at any time.
Thank you,
Mrs. Fettig

Mrs. Fettig
School: 231- 439-6800
Email:
pfettig@concordpetoskey.com
Weebly:
www.mrsfettig.weebly.com


Important Dates
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday April 25: Last Lego Club 3-4pm
· May 3rd-May 18th: MSTEP Testing
· Tuesday May 8: Thorn Swift Conservancy Field Trip- More info to come!
· Wednesday May 18: Last Boys/Girls Book Club 3-4pm
· Thursday May 17: School Board Meeting at CAP
· Tuesday May 22-Thursday May 31: NWEA Testing
· Friday May 25: Half-Day Dismissal at 11:45am
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